
 

March 23, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Bill Sutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on General Government Budget 

Statehouse, Room 274-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2409 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2409 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2409 would prohibit the State of Kansas from contracting with any individual or 

company unless the individual or company submits a written certification that the individual or 

company is not currently engaged in a boycott of Israel. 

 

 According to the Department of Administration, the bill would have no fiscal effect on 

Office of Procurement and Contracts operations. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Colleen Becker, Department of Administration  


